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28th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
There are a number of staff leaving the schools at the end of this term. Some are moving area, 
others have secured promoted posts elsewhere; some are travelling, changing careers and/or 
spending more time with their family. 
We recognise the fantastic service they have given to Heathfield and are incredibly sad to see 
them leave. We will miss their professional practice, their warmth and commitment plus their 
overall contribution to a successful Federation. They have given everything they can to the schools 
and I am sure you will join with me in wishing them all the best for their futures. 
As you may have heard, schools are facing a difficult task of finding new staff at the moment but 
we have managed to recruit some excellent teachers for next year. The Infant school is still in the 
process of making the final two appointments which will complete the staff compliment for 2017-8. 
As soon as they are in place we will issue the staff list. 
 
STAFF LEAVERS-INFANT SCHOOL 
Nadia Nejand, Sandra Cartwright, Laura Burgess, Jackie Saunders, Amandeep Virdi, Georgina 
Dearman, Laura Biggin and Joy Toussaint. 
 
STAFF LEAVERS – JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Sarah Van-Sickle, Emily Pankhurst, Grace Carpenter, Kerri Gillan and Clare Low.  
 
CLASSES FOR NEXT YEAR 
The class name and teacher list will be published on 3rd July after the children have met their new 
teachers. 
 
Classes will be rebalanced (mixed) in current years 1, 2, 4 and 5. Reception classes will remain 
the same and there will be a few adjustments in Year 3.  
 
The Infant school will be holding its traditional “Celebration Evening” on July 13th between 5-6pm. 
Year 2 parents and children will have an opportunity to visit their new Year 3 classroom on 
Monday 3rd July 3:45-4:45pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Paul Clayton 
Executive Headteacher 
 


